
 

Karns Elementary School 

Kindergarten Round-Up 

Round-Up is for students starting Kindergarten in August 2023 

(Your student must be 5 years old by August 15th to be eligible for Kindergarten) 

 

 

Packet Pick-Up, Drive-Through 

Tuesday, April 4th, 3:30pm – 6pm 

Drive through to pick up a Kindergarten Registration Packet at KES.   

If you are unable to make this event, kindergarten packets are available in the West Office 

9am -2pm.  Packets will also be available on the Karns Elementary School Website using this 

link: https://www.knoxschools.org/Domain/35 

 

Student Registration & Student Tour  

Tuesday, April 11th, 3:30pm to 6:30pm 

 Please enter through the East Gym Door with your completed packet and 

required paperwork (see front page of packet for list of required documents) 

 Parents will turn in their Registration Paperwork in the gym. 

 Upon completion of Registration, parents and students will take a guided 

tour of Karns Elementary School. 

 

We look forward to meeting the class of 2036! 

https://www.knoxschools.org/Domain/35

